From: <u>Vanessa Shipley</u>
To: <u>Madison Arts Commission</u>

Subject: Amplified music

Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 4:33:12 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi, I'm unable to attend the meeting this evening, but in regards to amplified music on Streatery patios, I've had a problem with this, even before Streatery. My business on the 100 block of East Main is located very close to 4 other businesses, 2 of which have outdoor speakers amplifying sound from their buildings. The sound level is not controlled, and though when I approach the businesses and ask them to turn it down, they do, this is something we have to do daily. My feeling is that in our particular situation, the outside area is a shared space, and my customers outside should not have to listen to music from another establishment. When the sound level is not controlled, it adds a level of chaos to the street that is undesirable.

Thank you for your consideration.

Vanessa Shipley

Maduro

Sent from my iPhone